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Waitomo Caves Road 
Subsidence Repairs
Emergency repair of road subsidence 
between the Waitomo Village and the 
Waitomo Caves building is scheduled to 
commence on Thursday 19th April 2012.

The work will involve the construction of 
three retaining walls in this tight section of 
road for an expected period of twelve weeks.  

Traffic will be reduced to one lane through 
positive traffic management between 
7.00am and 7.00pm, Monday to 
Saturday.  

It is not anticipated that there will be any 
work carried out through the night or on 
Sundays.

WDC will endeavour to keep delays and 
disruptions to a minimum.  We apologise for 
any inconvenience this may cause.

Dated at Te Kuiti this 10th day of April 2012.


